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Frederick W. Schneider 

Vice President 

Public Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 07101 201 /430-7373 
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April 24, 1979 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Dire~tor 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region 1 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Dear Mr. Grier: 

NRC IE BULLETIN NO. 79-07 
NO. 1 UNIT 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 

Pursuant to the telecon of this date between Mr. E. N. Schwalje, 
PSE&G's Manager - Quality Assurance, and Mr. R. w. McGaughy of 
your office, PSE&G hereby requests an extension to the current 
response due date of April 24, 1979 on the subject bulletin. 

PSE&G Engineering 
response involvis 
the design phase. 
Unit is presently 

has advised ~hat the preparation of the required 
interface with various consultants employed in 
Furthermore, it should be noted that Salem No. 1 

out of service for refueling. 

It is therefore requested that a response due extension be authorized 
to the date of May 4, 1979. 

Sincerely, 

CC: NRC Office of 
Inspection and Enforcement 
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection 
Washington, DC 

Mr. L. J. Norrholm 
NRC, Haneocks Bridge, NJ 

'19061200~1 




